October 21, 2020
Eric Babson
babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue
Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about human rights. Your repugnant immigration poli-
cies reached their nadir with the systematic kidnapping of children, a policy
you implemented with the help of General Sessions. As documents from that
time have leaked and been reluctantly turned over to the court your intent
to destroy families never to be reunited has been made clear. More than one
hundred infants (under 5) were seized and only now are we learning that
more than five hundred children remain stranded - years later - unable to
find their families. Rather than throwing Justice Department resources at
indicting our next President, working to bring closure to this dark chapter
might allow you to sleep better in your cell come February.

Please assure me that you will find the families of the children seized
by ICFE.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives
from our human rights.

Sincerely,
Eric Babson



